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Meeting #2 – August 25, 2025 
2:00-3:00 p.m. 

https://mainestate.zoom.us/j/87830035167 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Welcome– Lauren Stewart, Director Bureau of Highway Safety. 
 

2. Presentation from Jennifer Limoges, Associate Director of Toxicology at 
the New York State Police Forensic Investigation Center. 
 

3. Brief Discussion of desired resources and presenters: 
 

a. reading materials list/database for future meetings, 
b. list of statutes that would require change if Working Group decides 

that OFT would be useful to Maine, 
c. presenters, and 
d. other? 
 
Joshua Saucier, Assistant TSRP 

 
4. Open Discussion – Lauren Stewart, Director Bureau of Highway Safety 

 
5. Public Comment  

 
6. Next Steps and Next Meeting  

https://mainestate.zoom.us/j/87830035167

